
         Rimini, March, 14, 2017-03-14 

 

Dear Sir,  

 

  please consider the revised paper for publication. 

We considered each of the points raised by the reviewers and reported some modifications, 

following the editor’s suggestions, using the Track Changes function. 

 

Best regards,  

 

Alberto Grassi 

 

 

 

 


